Weyant, Erich

From: Catherine Dempsey <CDempsey@thedempseyfirm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:51 AM

To: Weyant, Erich

Subject: ECCRC

|
lI You don't often get email from cdempsey@thedempseyfirm.com. Learn why this is important

[Caution: this email is not from an Erie County employee: attachments or links may not be safe.]

Hello — Please be advised that | resign from the ECCRC.
Thank you,

Catherine

Catherine B. Dempsey Esq.
The Dempsey Firm PLLC
561 Franklin Street
Buffalo, NY 14202

ph: 716.885.8645 ext. 122
f:  716.885.8569
www.thedempseyfirm.com
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